From: Ariarna Hakaraia <Ariarna.Hakaraia@fma.govt.nz>
Sent: 28 February 2025 12:00

To: I

Subject: Re: Charging for OIA requests query

Kia oral

We refer to your OIA request below.

The FMA has not charged for any OlA requests in FY2023/24 or the 2024 calendar year.

We very rarely charge for requests. The FMA's Internal Governance team responds to OIA
requests and would make a determination on a case by case basis as to whether charging was
appropriate. Consequently, we don't have a specific charging policy, although the following is
included in our Information Disclosure Policy:

Charging

17. The OIA provides that we may charge people who request information from us for staff time
and resources. The Governance team will make an assessment and recommend if it is
appropriate to charge for a request.

| hope this assists! Let me know if you need anything further.

Nga mihi

Ariarna





